Letter from Robert Moses to Walter O’Malley
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August 25, 1955

Mr. Walter F. O'Malley
President
Brooklyn National League Baseball Club

215 Montague Street
Brooklyn 2, New York
Dear Walter:

I would like to go to one of the night games, but
can't make it right now because of power and other work. Thanks,

and a rain check, please.

Cordially,

Chairman
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